
NOTICEBOARD POLICY 

A noticeboard is provided by Kilby Parish Council for the display of associated local authority 

business.  When space permits the council will allow non-profit organisations to advertise 

provided that the event or organisation is relevant to the local community.  Notices for past 

events will be removed. 

 

Approved at Kilby Parish Council Meeting held on the 14th  September 2022. 


